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TO: Dr. Jesse Bacon, Superintendentﬁg/

FROM: Dr. Lee Barger, Director CCR/Innovative Programs %

RE: Norton Healthcare High School Academy Program

DATE: May 9, 2023

I am requesting to do a brief presentation with North Healthcare at the Board of
Education Meeting on May 22, 2023. Bullitt County Public Schools has a
partnership with the Norton Healthcare High School Academy Program.

The Norton Healthcare High School Academy Program is designed for high school
students who have an interest in pursuing a healthcare career. Participants will
receive hands-on experience while working 12 hours a week as interns alongside
an experienced Norton Healthcare employee. Positions are paid, but not eligible
for benefits.

The program runs through both the fall and spring semester of the academic school
year. Job offers are dependent on successful completion of pre-employment
requirements. Adrienne Hibbs and Leslie Martin will be speaking on behalf of the
program. We currently have students involved in this program.
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OUR MISSION IS TO INSPIRE AND EQUIP OUR STUDENTS TO SUCCEED IN LIFE
BULLITT COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS IS AN EQUAL EDUCATION AND EMPLOYMENT INSTITUTION
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